
Meeting 2007 March 5

 

COUNCIL REPORT

 
 

FINANCE AND CIVIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: DONALD BROWN COMMUNITY POLICE OFFICE 
 
RECOMMENDATION:

1.      THAT  Council approve the dedication of the new South East Community Police 
Office with the name of the “Donald Brown Community Police Office” to honour 
Burnaby Freeman Donald N. Brown. 

 
REPORT

 
The Finance and Civic Development Committee, at its meeting held on 2007 February 22, 
received and adopted the attached report seeking Council’s approval to dedicate the new South 
East Community Police Office after Burnaby Freeman Donald N. Brown.  The facility’s name 
will be marked with a bronze building plaque and an interpretation display honouring the 
achievements of Donald Brown which will be unveiled at the dedication ceremony. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor N. Volkow 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor G. Begin 
Member 

 
Copied to: City Manager 

OIC, RCMP 
Director Engineering 
Director Parks, Recr. & Cult. Services 
Chief Building Inspector 
Director Finance 
Director Planning & Building 
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